
From: Lisa Freiburger  
Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2025 8:22 AM 
To: Vanderberg,Alan <al.vanderberg@kentcountymi.gov>; Buczkowski, Chad 
<cbuczkowski@grand-rapids.mi.us>; Turner, Jordan <jturner@grand-rapids.mi.us> 
Subject: SmartZone LDFA Regular Meeting @ Wed, May 14, 2025 10:30am – 12:00pm 
(GMT-04) 

 

[Stop. Think. Read. This is an external email. Please use caution when clicking on the 
links and opening attachments in unsolicited email.] 

Good morning  

I apologize for the late notice,  but I am not going to be able to attend the meeting this 
morning.    I am officially retiring at the end of next week, causing this last week and a half 
to be a bit crazy. 

 

With that said, I am working with the GRCC team to appoint a replacement to serve on the 
Smart Zone board as our official representative.  I have truly enjoyed my time with this 
Board,  It has been an amazing learning opportunity for me and I am appreciative to have 
had the chance to serve.  

Please share my thanks with the rest of the Board, and my apologies for not being able to 
be there today. 

 

Thank you 

Lisa 

 
 

mailto:al.vanderberg@kentcountymi.gov
mailto:cbuczkowski@grand-rapids.mi.us
mailto:jturner@grand-rapids.mi.us



